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1718 PEARL STREET – SANTA MONICA, CALIFORNIA 90405-2727 

 

BIKE THEFT   
LIBRARY VILLAGE BIKE RACKS 

 
 

Suspect #1: Male, light complexion, 18-30 years, 5’09”, heavy build, dark hair, 
brown eyes, wearing black Laker’s jersey #24, tan shorts, dark baseball 
cap, and white shoes and socks. 

 
 
On 9/07/2010 at approximately 9:24am, a white 3G Isla Vista men’s bike was stolen 
from the east side of the Library Village bike racks. Suspect was accompanied by an 
unknown male who unlocked a nearby blue bike. Both left westbound on Pearl Street. 
  
If you have any information regarding this case, please contact the SMCPD at:  
(310) 434-4300, reference DR# 10-520. 
 
 
If you would like to report a crime but do not wish to reveal your identity, the 
anonymous hotline allows you to leave specific information about a crime while ensuring 
your confidentiality: 
 

     (310) 434 – UTIP (8847) 
 


